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UPCOMING EVENTS AND DATES 

25.03.24 Parent reading afternoon in Recep-

tion 

26.03.24 Red and Yellow class Trip to Watney 

Market 

28.03.24 Values assembly (Year 1-6) 

28.03.24 Last day of term - school closes at 

2pm 

15.04.24 Back to school - School reopens for 

Summer term 

16.04.24 Year 4 (Scarlet) Trip: Walthamstow 

Wetlands 

17.04.24 Year 4 (Crimson) Trip: Walthamstow 

Wetlands 

A great week at Harry Gosling as always. We started the week with our assembly on keeping safe, reminding children how to stay safe and to al-
ways speak to a trusted adult. Year 2 went on a local area trip to support their learning in Science. Year 5 and 6 had an online visit from an author 
as we continue to talk about the importance of books and reading, even after World Book Day. Today our Year 3 had an amazing time at the Na-
tional Gallery seeing all the wonderful famous paintings that we have seen in Katie's Picture Show. We were very excited to see Van Gogh's Sun-
flowers in real life but our favourite was Henri Rousseau's Tropical Jungle. Year 3 observed what they could see in the painting and did some won-
derful sketches in their art books! We also had our book fair and saw lots of parents so that was wonderful to see. Next week, our values assembly 
will be on Thursday to allow us to celebrate our shining stars of the week, before the holidays. Hoping you all have a wonderful weekend with your 
families and loved ones.                                                                                                                                                                                                             Jameela 

VALUES AWARDS 

Yellow Class: Aleefa - Shining Star- I know all my letter sounds!  

Yellow Class: Halima S- Kindness- I have been helping my friend with choosing time.  

Red Class: Yunus A- Kindness - For always sharing with children and always being 

polite with adults! 

Red Class: Taybah- Shining Star - For always using Fred talk to oral blend words!! 

Pink Class: Yaqub- Excellence- For thinking carefully about what he wants to write, 

so it makes sense to the reader.  

Green Class: Tanisha J - Excellence - In Clubhouse Tanisha independently matched a 

caption to a picture. Well done Tanisha, keep up the great work! 

Blue Class: Mazidul I - Resilience - For his constant strive to improve and do better in 

all areas of the curriculum. 

Orange Class: Aleeza - Excellence - For being a Phonics superstar by trying her best 

to use her reading strategies to read new words and following the routines and in-

structions in our Phonics lesson.  

Crimson Class: Nabila- All Four Values – For being hard-working, diligent, and putting 

in effort to shine in all her learning! 

Scarlet Class: Afnan- Excellence –  For always working to a high standard. You have 

made fantastic progress. 

Emerald Class: Mahim - Responsibility - For being a kind, caring and enthusiastic 

member of Emerald. He worked really hard in his explanation text of the Water Cy-

cle and produced amazing writing! 

Jade Class: Liyana - Excellence - For always putting 100% effort into her work.  

Sapphire Class: Nusaybah A - Excellence and Responsibility- By writing an imagina-

tive Chinese folk story, using Year 6 grammar and descriptive vocabulary. 

Turquoise Class: Tamir - Teamwork - For being a helpful and supportive member of 

his group during a science investigation.  

ATTENDANCE—WEEKLY WINNERS 

   Whole school: 95% 

EYFS: Rainbow 92.1%    Phase 2: Purple 97.9%    Phase 3: Sapphire 100%  

The government expectation for schools is 95% as a whole school. 

Last day of term 

Thursday 28th March is our last day of 
term and school will close at 2pm. 

Children must still attend school on this 
day - parents please do not see this as a 

holiday day. 

Lessons will be taking place as usual, we 
will just be finishing slightly earlier! 

As a reminder, our gates do close at 9am in 
the morning, you must make sure that chil-

dren are in on time.. We usually end up 
with lots of children late and having to sign 
in from the office. This causes disruption to 

their learning - please be on time! 


